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October 31, 2016 

 

 

Jason Brown, County Administrator 

Indian River Board of County Commissioners 

1801 27
th

 Street 

Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Pursuant to the Board of County Commission’s actions on November 8, 2016, in 

reference to the return of the year end funds, I would like to respectfully request the 

following to be returned the Sheriff’s Office accounts listed below: 

  

 

Fund 166, MACE (Co Fund 126)    $2,750.00     

 

Fund 168, Optional Sales Tax     $70,718.14     

(Hangar Project) 

 

 

Please place this item on the Constitutional agenda for November 15
th

, 2016 board 

agenda.  If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 

978-6404. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Deryl Loar, Sheriff 

 

DL:nj 

 

cc:Kelly Goodwin Metcalf, Comptroller  


